
From: Blair Goodrich <bgoodrich@gov.sc.gov>
To: Scott Englishsenglish@gov.sc.gov

Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
Date: 4/11/2006 5:18:05 PM

Subject: Re: Real ID Package

Great, I'll get this all distributed tomorrow. I'll track each office's reception of the materials we give them, and their 
willingness to write to DHS, and keep you posted. If we have any tough sells, I'll let you know Marcia, and perhaps you can 
schedule a meeting with them while you're in town.

Thanks,

Blair

>>> <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 4/11/2006 3:51:08 PM >>>
Blair and Scott,
Attached are the Real ID materials. I have included a letter from me to 
each member of the Congressional delegation outlining the issues, a sample 
letter that the Congressmen and Senators can send to DHS if they choose, and 
a fact sheet detailing our concerns and recommendations.

Blair, please e-mail the documents and hand deliver hard copies. To answer 
your previous question, I think that folders will work well. Please review 
the documents, and if you have any questions or issues, let me know. I will 
not be in the office for the rest of the week, but you can reach me by cell 
phone at (803)206-0156.

Thanks for all of your help. I will be in Washington April 20-22 for an
AAMVA board meeting, and if I can be of any assistance, please let me know.

Thanks,
Marcia

<<Congressional Fact Sheet 0411061.doc>> <<Congressional letter 
4-11-06.doc>> <<Sec Chertoff 4-11-06.doc>>
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